Dear Members

As you are all most probably aware Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole area has been moved into tier 4 regulations as from 01:00 on the 31st December.

It is therefore with regret that the main committee must announce that the clubhouse will be fully closed until further notice. We are assured that the public conveniences on the quay will remain open.

Organised sailing is now not permitted within the regulations, which means the Icicle series races will be cancelled until further notice. However individual sailing is permissible, and this can be done with one other person from a different household or social bubble.

If you do decide to sail individually, please be very aware of the conditions and ensure you sail within your, and your boats abilities. As we do not wish to further burden the emergency services currently.

Please ensure that you always comply with social distancing rules.

As you all aware the situation is a rapidly developing one, and the regulations may change at any time. The committee will continue to monitor the situation and keep you informed of any other developments.

In the meantime, all keep safe and well and we look forward to seeing you all on the water again later in the year.

HAPPY NEW YEAR

Covid Sub Committee